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     LOCAL 25 
 
 
 
MEMO 
 
 
TO:  Members of Local 25  
 
FROM:  Local 25 
 
RE:  Bargaining Representatives Election 
 
 
Shortly you will be receiving a ballot and return envelope for the election of the Greater 
Toronto, Oshawa and Newmarket area Bargaining Representative for the upcoming 
round of negotiations with Bell this Fall.  This will be sent to your current mailing 
address. 
 
Mark your Ballot for Two (2) Candidates only with an “X”.  Anything more or less than 
Two (2) “X’s”, will be considered a Spoiled Ballot.  Return Ballot in the Envelope 
Provided by July 23, 2007. 
 
Results will be posted on the Union Bulletin Boards in all of the concerned Locals after 
the Ballot count on August 1, 2007. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


